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Incredibly excited to honor National Dental
Hygiene Month in October with my colleagues
by bringing the children in our community the

opportunity to receive FREE Dental
Screenings. Thankful to Miami-Dade's

Department of Health offices for lending us
their dental team for the day & to the City of

Sweetwater for hosting us. 



September was all about sharing our
accomplishments with different organizations

around Miami-Dade. I am so proud of all the
wonderful projects we were able to fund

around Miami-Dade County. 



My team and I would also like to welcome
Paloma Alvarez to the office. Paloma joined us

this month and we are thrilled to have her!



Sincerely,
Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez




Team Rodriguez

Britney Revan
Luke Strominger

Victor Lopez
Paloma Alvarez

senatoramr

senatoramr

Ana Maria 
Rodriguez



Proud to join forces with my colleagues to

bring such a valuable service to the children

in need of dental screenings in Miami-Dade!



Announcing the
launch of the "I AM

INVALUABLE"
campaign at the

Florida Alliance to
End Human

Trafficking press
conference earlier

this month.

Shared some

coffee and

laughs with

constitutients at

the Conviva

Care Center in

Kendall.



Presented the DeMoya Foundation with their state
appropriation to continue funding the Bridging the

Gap program here in Miami-Dade.

Had Rep.
Fernandez-Barquin,

Senator Flores &
Senator Villalobos

join me in
presenting Our
Pride Academy

with $1.2 million
from the state!



Visited the Girls

Scout troop at St.

Thomas the

Apostle and spoke

to these fine young

ladies about the

importance of

public service &

our role in

government.

Celebrated with
Rep. Aloupis the
presentation of

funds to Chabad
of Kendall &
Pinecrest to

build the
Friendship

Circle.



Enjoyed a

marvelous

afternoon with

my friends at

the WOW

Center where I

presented them

with their State

Appropriation

for the year &

received my

very own

Superhero!



Joined my colleagues at the South

Florida Hispanic Chamber of

Commerce luncheon! Congratulations

to all of this year's award recipients!

https://www.facebook.com/sflhcc/?__tn__=kK*F


District Events & Info





Hispanic Heritage Party in Homestead!



Virtual Expo for Property Managers in

Florida on October 1st, 2022. 


